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From: Alex Chrusciak

Sent: 31 January 2022 10:31

To: Councillor Phil Chapman; Sarah Greenall
Cc: Jane Law; Nathanael Stock

Subject: RE: MX Track - 21/00517/F

Dear Clir Chapman
The case officer is Sarah Greenall

I would highlight that the application was submitted in behalf of Hedges & Kerwood by an agent (Mid West Planning
Ltd). All correspondence on the application from the case officer should go via the appointed agent.

Kind regards, Alex

Mr Alex Chrusciak B {(Hons) DipTP MBA MRTPI | Senior Manager — Development Management (Interim) | Cherwell District
Council | 01295 227034 | alex.chrusciak@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

Coronavirus (COVID-19): The Planning and Development services have been set up to work remotely. Customers
are asked to contact the planning team via planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk or to use the Council’s customer contact
form at Contact Us. For the latest information on Planning and Development please visit www.cherwell-dc.gov.uk.

From: Councillor Phil Chapman <CouncillorPhil.Chapman@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>

Sent: 31 January 2022 09:48

To: Alex Chrusciak <Alex.Chrusciak@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>

Cc: Jane Law <Jane.Law@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>; Nathanael Stock <Nathanael.Stock@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: MX Track

Alex,

Can you let me know the name of the Case Officer for the MX Track?

Mrs Kerwood has called and would like to make contact with the Officer.
| appreciate that a review is under way and Mrs Kerwood is aware of this,
Thank you,

Phil



